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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Stephani Sanford



Date:

February 15, 2018



Subject: 
NADE Support Staff Committee Mid Year Report

The Support Staff Committee continues to work on recruiting new support staff members as well as retaining current members. One member reported that they are currently in the middle of a recruitment drive, which included giving out a treat along with information about NADE and the NADE website to all of their office staff. 

We also continue to spread the word to support staff that the committee is wonderful way to get their concerns and ideas heard. We encourage members to visit the NADE website for more information about what is happening throughout the organization as well as using the Support Staff forum to communicate with other support staff members across the country. 

The Support Staff Committee has communicated by email. Currently, our committee consists of Rosslyn Casey, Washington D.C.; Tena Fleming, Alabama; Denise Hernandez, Colorado and Stephani Sanford, Montana. 

Respectfully,

Stephani Sanford

Support Staff Committee Chairperson

